
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 127 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/132/89 

 

 

26 October 2020 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 120 of 2020 - Filming between the 

Southern Part of Gozo and the Northern Part of Malta – Jetski 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 120 of 2020. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that due to 

adverse weather conditions the filming at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir cannot be held on Thursday 

29th October 2020. 

 

The filming at Ir-Ramla tal-Bir is now planned to be held on Saturday 31st October 2020 

between 0700 hours and 1800 hours 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 120 of 2020 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 120 of 2020 will remain. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 211A, 2537 

 

 

 


